
Getting Ready for Third Grade! 

 

Dear Families, 

I am very excited about teaching 3rd grade.  I am looking forward to another GREAT year 

with our class! 

Over the summer, please have your child do the following: 

• Read every day 

• Practice/memorize multiplication facts 0-10 

• Complete the summer packets 

It is VERY important for your child to practice and memorize their multiplication facts.   You 

can have them make flash cards or find an app/website to practice. 

Third grade is a year of great academic and social growth and change. The academic 

expectations in third grade are not only more challenging but students also are becoming 

more independent.  My goal is to provide your child with the tools needed to be successful.   

As always, please feel free to contact me via email cschumacher@bridgeportedu.net or 

Parent Square with any questions and/or concerns. 

Have a GREAT summer! 

Ms. Schumacher 
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3rd Grade Student Supplies for Ms. Schumacher’sClass 

1 backpack   

 

2 boxes of pencils 

 

1 box of 24 crayons    

 

 

1 school supply box/bag 

  

 

4 glue sticks       

 

2 black and white 

composition notebooks 

(with lined paper inside, not 

graph paper) 

 
  3 folders (Red, Blue, Yellow)      

 

 

2 pairs of Earbuds or 

headphones 

 

4 Highlighters  

 
1 four-pack of sticky notes 

  
1 box magic markers 

 

 
Optional - Hand sanitizer to 

keep on desk 

                        

1 box of 12 colored 

pencils 

 

1 child’s scissors 

 
2 hand held pencil 

sharpeners 

 
Optional to donate to our 

classroom: 1 box of tissues 

 

Optional to donate to our 

classroom: 1 package of 

copy paper  

 

Optional to donate to our 

classroom: 2 Clorox wipes or 

paper towels 

                        

 


